
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Facilities Notice  
 

 

Title:  Chemistry Laboratory Renovations 
 

 

Location:  Elliott Building First, Second and Third Floors 
 

 

Description:   Facilities Management will be working with the contractor 
undertaking major renovations to the undergraduate 
chemistry laboratories on the Elliott Building second floor.  
Upgrades to mechanical systems will require occasional work 
on the first and third floors, as well as exterior ducting to the 
rooftop. 

 

 All affected labs, as a result of these renovations, have been 
scheduled with the department.  All mechanical shutdowns 
will be posted on the Facilities Management web and building 
occupants will be notified as they are scheduled. 

 

 

Time frame:   August 2015 – March 2016 
 

 

Facilities Management contact:  Larry Wilkinson 
 

 

Email address: larryw@uvic.ca  
 

 

Phone:  250-721-7597 
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